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CITY OF LA CROSSE UTILITIES 
WATER - SEWER - STORM 

400 La Crosse St 

La Crosse WI 54601-3396 

Phone (608) 789-7536 

Fax (608) 789-7592 

utilities@cityoflacrosse.org 

   
                         MEMORANDUM 

 

 

To:      Board of Public Works   

From: Bernard Lenz, Utilities Manager 

Date:  09-08-2020 

Subject: North Industrial Park Sewer Capacity   

 

On July 6th, 2020 (#20-0897) the BPW approved a request from Kwik Trip to relocate a 16" Diameter 

Sanitary Force Main and a12" Diameter Water Main for their Dairy Expansion Project, with staff 

recommendations to include a tap and valve on the force main during this project for a future connection 

to the dairy, and that final design be brought back to Board of Public Works for approval.   

 

In working with Kwik Trip on this Utility move, the Utility has determined it may be advantageous to the 

City to partner with Kwik Trip in diverting sewer flows to this new tap location, beyond Kwik Trip’s 

needs. 

 

The Utility is seeking direction from the Board of Public Works to: 

• work with the City Engineering Department or outside engineering council, in partnership with Kwik Trip, 

to evaluate options and opportunities during this Utility line move that may be advantageous to the Utility 

in increasing sewer capacity in the City’s sewer pipe network, and  

• to bring those opportunities back to the Board for consideration. 
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